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18th June 2019 
Dear Parents  
 
Friends Summer Fair 
 
Thank you for the donations of bottles and jazzy jars we have received over the past few weeks. 
 
The Summer Fair will take place on Saturday 22nd June 2019 from 2.00 p.m. – 4.00 p.m. We will 
start setting up from 11.00 a.m. 
 
We have a few willing volunteers to help set up, run stalls and tidy away afterwards but really 
could do with a few more hands. If you are available and haven’t already confirmed with Emma 
Tattersall please do so as soon as possible. We will only set up the stalls that we know we can 
run. 
 
We ask that all raffle tickets, whether sold or unsold, and money are returned to school on 
Wednesday 19th June. Further tickets are available if you would like to sell more.  
 
Donations of cakes will also be gratefully received so that we can sell them on our refreshments 
stall. If you are able to donate cakes please bring them into School on Friday or Saturday. 
 
Finally, we ask you to support our Summer Fair, come along with family, friends and neighbours 
to help us raise money for our children and School. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Friends Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


